
 

 

Hello from Oulu, Finland! 

  

How are you doing? We have returned back to the daily routines since the HOPE congress in 
Amsterdam, and are now eager to start building a new Comenius project. We are also prepared to be 
the coordinator school if necessary.  

  

We have worked on some ideas, and have been planning a theme on literature heritage  -
 concentrating on the national stories (either children's stories or national epics) of each partner 
country. Along this would go on themes on reading and communication. 

  

Since the deadline for the application is coming quite soon, we would like to know as soon as possible 
whether you are interested in this idea, so please let us know by the middle of November! 

  

Have a nice autumn! 

  
Best regards, 
Mirka Manninen and Merja Laakkonen and the rest of our staff  
  
******************************************** 
Mirka Manninen 
Oulu Hospital School, Oulu, Finland 
tel. +358 44 703 9636 
  
mirka.manninen@eduouka.fi 
 


